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25 June 2025 

 

 
Dear Parent/Student  
 
Year 9 End of Term Reward Trip: Friday 18 July 2025 
 
Following a busy year, we are pleased to offer Year 9 students an end of term reward trip to the 
Pleasurewood Hills Theme Park near Lowestoft. The aim of the trip is to allow students to enjoy relaxed 
time with their year group prior to the summer holidays.  
 
Places on this trip are limited, therefore a place on this trip is subject to high levels of attendance, 
excellent punctuality and no behavioural incidents prior to the trip. Please note that, at the discretion of 
the Senior Leadership Team, places can be withdrawn if students fail to meet the criteria for this rewards 
trip.  
 
The cost of the trip is £27.00 which includes transport by coach and admission fees (this is non-
refundable unless a suitable replacement is found). Further remittance advice can be found on the school 
website and parents are encouraged to refer to this.  
 
Students should be at school at normal time on Friday 18 July for an 8.45am departure. We will leave 
Pleasurewood Hills at 3pm and return to school by approximately 5pm. 
 
Students can wear non-school uniform and depending on the weather may need a waterproof coat or 
sunhat and sun cream.  Students can either bring a packed lunch or buy refreshments in the park.  If your 
child is in receipt of free school meals and would like a packed lunch provided by the canteen, please 
indicate this on the consent form below.   
 
If you would like for your child to attend this trip, please make your payment of £27.00 on MCAS app and 
complete the online consent form: https://forms.gle/moncsRUSLoZovDM98 
 
We are asking for you to record your child’s mobile phone number so that we can contact them in the 
park if necessary. They will be given the number of an emergency mobile phone number which they can 
use on the day.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ms A Moat 
Assistant Headteacher 
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